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The Department of Electrical Engineering, cordially
invites you to a seminar on

5G new communication standard: What to
expect?

DAY & DATE : Wednesday Oct. 19, 2016
TIME: 2:00PM - 3:15PM
Venue: Female Engineering Building, C07-0250

Abstract

The talk will start with a short introduction about Mobile networks
current status together with the motivation for the introduction of
the 5G technology for cellular communications. Then the 5G
technical aspects, 5G standardization status and 5G use cases
will be tacked and compared to 4G current systems. Finally, early
5G field tests and future 5G business considerations will be
presented together with the current status in Qatar.



